
(ISC)2 Delaware Chapter 

Meeting Minutes 

11 Feb 2016 

10-11:30 am EST 

 

Delaware Department of Transportation Building 

Farmington/Felton Conference Room 

800 Bay Road, Dover, DE 19901 

 

(note: Due to a previous commitment Silver, chapter secretary, could not be present during this 

meeting and the minutes were taken by McKosky, chapter treasurer) 

 

Introduction:  

 

At the start of the meeting, each attendee introduced themselves. 

 

Reading of the minutes: 

 

The November 2015 meeting minutes were read and approved. 

 

Treasurers report:  

 

The treasurer, McKosky, reported a balance of $735.14.  This total did not include the 

monies collected for dues during this meeting.  The treasurer’s report was approved. 

 

President’s Update: 

 

Thomas, chapter president, reviewed the following items: 

 

Volunteers for future technical presentation are requested.  Members were 

reminded to have their presentations submitted to the president 60 days prior to 

the next meeting. 

 

The next meeting will be 12 May 2016, from 10 – 11:30 am at a location, in New 

Castle, is to be determined.  Under consideration for the venue location is 

DelTech in Stanton. 

 

 

Old Business: 

 

Membership Dues for active members were due during today’s meeting.  A total of 16 

members had paid dues.  McKosky, treasurer, noted that he would not fill out forms to 

acquire funds from companies for member dues, but would continue to provide receipts 

for monies paid. 

 



Teixeira. Membership, reminded attendees of the availability of the group “Delaware 

Chapter ISC2” on LinkenIn.  The attendees agreed that access to this group would 

require the same criteria as a member of the chapter; namely that they were an ISC2 

certified professional or sponsored. 

 

Teixeira was identified as the chapter’s “Internet Presence” contact.  While other had 

been identified in a prior meeting, there did not appear to be any progress. 

 

New Business: 

 

An open forum and general discussion of, “what are you currently dealing with,” 

occurred. 

 

Teixeira asked Starkey, Chair Person of the “Delaware Cyber Security Advisory 

Council,” if a memo from the membership citing their support of the Council would be 

advantages.  McKosky commented that we did not think we could sign such a memo 

from the (ISC)2 but would be willing to have the member form a petition.  Starkey 

indicated that such a memo may be welcome in the future, but not yet. 

 

Starkey wanted to raise the awareness of an upcoming Cyber Security event on 3 May 

2016; the “Delaware DigiGirlz Day.” 

The purpose of the Delaware DigiGirlz program is to address the declining 

enrollment of young ladies entering the fields of Science, Technology. 

Engineering and Math (STEM).  Our5 goal is to make an impact on girls to 

consider higher education and careers in technology to address the needs of 

tomorrow’s workforce and to dispel the myths that young ladies often harbor 

about their ability to embrace and lead with technology in their futures. 

 

Technical Presentation: 

 

A Technical Presentation was given by McKosky: 

 

False/Positives (or are they?) 

Dealing with an abundance of information in Cyber Security  

 

Adjourn: 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:30 am. 


